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February 23rd 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
March 8th 2021 – School will reopen 

 
As you will have seen from the government announcements last night that 
the school will reopen for all children on Monday March 8th. We have been 
incredibly proud of your children and families for working together over 

these last six weeks to ensure your children continue with their learning. 
I have attached a letter for your children sent on behalf of New City 
staff. 
 

Below is a timetable for the staggered opening of the school. We have a 
revised risk assessment in place to ensure we maintain all the safety 
requirements. This will be on our website in due course. We must ask that 
parents only enter the school site at the end of the day to collect their 
children from the specified gates and must wear a face covering at all 

times. Please remember to maintain a distance of 2m when lining up outside 
the school and when on the school grounds. 
 
We expect all children to return in school uniform on March 8th at the 

following times: 
 
Tunmarsh Gate 
8:30 – Y6 

8:35 – Y1 
8:40 – Y4 
8:45 – Reception 
 
Coronation Gate 

8:30 – Y5 
8:35 – Y2 
8:40 – Y3 
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8:45 – HUB children 
Children will be collected from the same gate at the following times: 
 
Tunmarsh Gate 
2:30 – Y6 

2:35 – Y1 
2:40 – Y4 
2:45 – Reception 
 

Coronation Gate 
2:30 – Y5 
2:35 – Y2 
2:40 – Y3 

2:45 – HUB children 
 
Nursery times will remain the same:  

Children start arriving from 8:30 at the Nursery gate 

Nursery AM Nursery PM 30 Hours 

8:30 – 11:30 12:00 – 3:00 9:00 – 3:00 

 
If you have any queries please do contact the school office or your class 

teacher. 
 
Please can you ensure that your child returns to school with their remote 
learning work and brings back any laptops or iPads borrowed during the 

lockdown. 
 
We are very excited about seeing you all very soon 
 

Best wishes 
 
Mrs Stone 
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